Phone: (Vonage) 661-952-5764

Address: P.O. Box 46377
General Santos 9500

E-mail: sissonmcbc@gmail.com
Mission Board: BIMI P.O. Box 9,
Harrison, TN 37341

MISSIONARIES T E PHILIPPINES Facebook: Mt. Calvary Baptist
Church Gensan

Sending Church: Higher Plains, Oklahoma City, OKC

September-October 2024
Dear Pastor and Church Family:

PASTORS’ CONFERENCE: We have been having Pastors’ Conferences and Workers” Conferences for
many years and God has greatly blessed. I have a desire to see people saved, grow, and serve God with
their lives. I want them to raise their children for the Lord. T also want to train our college students to
serve the Lord in the ministry and for them to be used by the Lord to start churches and help churches that
are already established. One of my greatest desires is to influence Pastors that are already pastoring
churches. I want to encourage them and inspire them to do more than they’re doing. In our Pastors’
Conference, we try to help Pastor’s wives and church workers in the church how to improve their
ministries. We were praying for 600 pastors to attend our conference and the Lord gave us 745 Pastors,
with 347 of these being first time pastors. We gave them Sunday school material, study helps, and
different books to help in their ministries. Those 347 new pastors received a Thompson Chain Bible, and
they were very excited.

STATESIDE: As this prayer letter goes out, [ am in the States for a short visit. I was invited to preach in a
conference. I’m here for about one month. I will go back to the Philippines on October 22. I was able to
visit some churches that started supporting me while on the field. It has been a blessing to visit their
churches for the first time. I have been greatly blessed.

PRAYER LETTER: [ want to thank all of those that have been praying and supporting us over the years.
Thank you for your faithfulness to stand behind us. We send out our prayer letter every 2 to 3 months. If
at any time you do not receive our letter through email, could you please contact us so we will
know. Sometimes we send out our prayer letters by email and some churches do not get them, or they’ve
changed their email address. Please contact us at this email address: sissonmebe(@gmail.com and inform
us if you are not receiving our prayer letter.

May God bless you, -

Douggnd Becky Sisson

Pastor Ramil Olalia, Pastor Mike Ray, Pastor Mike Johnson
(Main speakers at our Pastors’ Conference)



